
l 

I 
I 
l 

l 
~-' 

EDITORIAL 

In September the International Association of Law 
Libraries' meeting took place in Vienna and we 

are pleased to have permission to publish an article 
that follows on from the Internet theme of the last 

issue This is a paper given by Marylin Raisch 
on "International Law Resources on the Internet" 

followed by a 'Webography' of international law 

sites In other contributions there is a review 
article on E Law, the electronic journal from 
Murdoch University, and Richard Griffiths 

continues the saga of the Legislative Instruments 

Act 1995 

With this December issue the 3 years' production 
of Australian Law Librarian in the ACT comes 

to an end It has been an exciting time and a lot 

of hard work but the whole Committee will benefit 

from the experience I would like to thank 
everyone who has been connected with the 

publication, not only the Committee and the 
wonderful columnists on whom we have relied, 

but also Mariana Rollgejser who has done the 
graphic design, Goanna Print, whose excellent 

colour reproductions have been commended both 
locally and overseas, and the Polk mailing house 

They have all contributed in vital ways 

We in the ACT are handing responsibility for 

Australian Law Librarian over to the new 
committee in South Australia The new editor will 

be Barbara Coat of the Australian Securities 
Commission Please refer to the Spotlight column 

for a list of the new committee and columnists. 
We wish them luck and stand ready to assist if 

required Several of our columnists will continue 
writing for the journal and I am pleased to be 

keeping in touch with Australian Law Librarian 

through Pacific News 

Looking back over the period 1993-1995, it has 
been a little disappointing to me to find that, 

considering our numbers, relatively few law 

librarians are prepared to contribute articles I 

have previously encouraged new writers in this 
column to offer to write something for Australian 

Law Librarian because everyone has something 
of interest to contribute I urge you all again to 

think about it and to support the new committee 

as much as possible It is not an easy task to 

combine the production of the journal with our 

everyday work but the task is made easier by a 

regular flow of contributions At the same time 
there is a core of people who have contributed 

several times in the last three years and I thank 
them especially for their willingness to help 

On behalf of the Committee may I wish everyone 

a happy Christmas and a wonderful year in 1996 

JACQUELINE ELLIOII - EmmR 

Goodbye from Committee members: Sue Milne Christine Hawke. Jacqueline Elliott and Julia Butler 
[Photograph taken by Leonie Hale, lBC Information Services] 

Aunralian lAW llBRARIAN 3 (6) December 1995 201 


